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JULY 2008 NEWS UPDATE 

Greetings in the mighty name of Jesus. We trust this finds you well and enjoying the blessings of the Lord in 

every area. Over the past four weeks I have mainly been around Melbourne, with a couple of days into New 

South Wales. In all the places I visit there seems to be an increasing hunger and desire for a greater move and 

outpouring of the Holy Spirit.  

The Lord has been moving powerfully in many parts of Asia, Africa and South America for many years and it 

is exciting to see how there are outbreaks of His outpouring in the West now. I think we are all realizing that 

without this new outpouring of the Holy Spirit, along with a real sense of the presence of God, we will not 

see our towns and cities changed and impacted for the Lord.  

In the middle of June we held our Alliance International Ministries 

conference in Melbourne where Pastors and Leaders linked with us from 

Australia and New Zealand were able to gather for a great time of 

fellowship and ministering to one another. The challenge and desire of 

each of us is for the Lord to increasingly impact our lives so that through 

us He might touch many Churches and people in the nations we serve.  

Our Ministry continues to increase, and we are seeing a rapid 

development of impact and influence in the Churches we currently serve and also through many new contacts 

that the Lord seems to be bringing weekly to us. It is exciting and challenging to work with so many in several 

countries who are achieving dynamic things for the Lord.  

JULY ITINERARY 

6th   Drouin Christian Fellowship, Drouin, VIC 

7th   Church on the Rock Oversight Meeting, Casey, VIC 

13th – 15th  Hope Christian Church, Newcastle, NSW 

20th  Church on the Rock, Berwick, VIC 

28th – 31st  Covenant Vision Centre, Training & Equipping Seminar, Singapore 

To stay up to date with all we are doing we encourage you to regularly visit us at 

www.johncairns.org  

With love and blessings, The John Cairns Ministries Team 


